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To Whom This May Concern,

My name is Jen Bernard and | live in North Kingstown. Along with my husband, | oppose any effort to legalize or
normalize assisted suicide. Using measures to hasten another's death under the guise of compassion merely reduces the
value of that person's life. Human beings approaching the end of their earthly lives should not be treated as
burdensome, but with dignity. They deserve true mercy, shown through loving personal care and reasonable means of
remaining comfortable.

Passing legal measures such as this one sends a message that we don't value human life. It can affect overall attitudes
and lead to the medical community overstepping its place in society. It's already happening in parts of Canada and the

US and we do not want it to spread further.

Please stand in opposition to HI7100. Stand with dignity for human life.

-Jen Bernard



